
A message from ROSELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 
  
Highlights from Thursday, April 28th Board of Education Meeting 
  

 6th Grade G&T Students, spearheaded by Mrs. Ljubicich, shared their awe-inspring Edison Challenge 
projects on disaster relief through use alternative energy sources 

  
 Superintendent, Lisa Gross, provided personnel update, including retirement of Learning Consultant & 

Supervisor of Special Services, Ms. Lee DeVita 
  

 Supervisor of Technology, Katherine Thorn, presented Superintendent Survey Results 
  

 NJSBA Representative, Charlene Peterson, presented Superintendent Search Process Review 
  

 Two parents and two teachers were randomly selected to be part to the Superintendent Interview process; 
there will be a separate email regarding the Superintendent Search Process 

  
 Board approved/adopted 

o School Budget for 2016-2017 
o Employees and Salaries -- 2016-2017 School Year 
o Support Staff and Administration Employees and Salaries -- 2016-2017 School Year 
o Give-back of unused snow day: Please note that Noecker School will be closed on Monday, 

June 13, 2016 
  
The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is Thursday, May 26, 2016.  
  
Roseland Board of Education Community Relations Committee 

http://www.roselandnjboe.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/04/Superintendent-Search-Survey-Results-2016-1.pdf
https://drive.google.com/a/roselandnjboe.org/file/d/0B4FKGcxvjDv0Y1hMZWpuaEN1bnRUWHVncGlZMGpmM3NqZ1Rn/view?usp=sharing

